Dear Potential Donor.

This is a very exciting time for the Boise Premier U18 Hockey Team! We are entering our third season and have continued to have success in providing our players with a welcoming team environment, where they learn to support each other, grow as a team and play competitive hockey at the U18A level.

Our goal is to continue to have a successful A-level ice hockey travel program in Boise, where:

- our players have the opportunity develop, perform at their best and compete in travel tournaments;
- our players learn the fundamentals of hard work, dedication and commitment;
- we can invest in our players futures by providing opportunities to tour colleges and visit with college hockey representatives.
- we encourage our players to support their community by volunteering; and
- we encourage our players and their families to represent the Boise hockey community well.

Our organization has participated in Wreaths Across America, honoring our veterans at Christmas time and has volunteered with the Idaho Foodbank putting together meal boxes for the holidays. We are planning to continue with volunteer efforts for this upcoming season.

Like most sports, hockey requires a great deal of funding and sponsorship to continue this great tradition of training and development. We have the opportunity to continue to play hockey at a higher level with the help of our community.

Your money will go to supporting these young athletes to perform at their best, while also becoming responsible members of their community.

We are looking for companies to sponsor our players and we are asking for a donation of \$500-\$1500, however any amount will be a help. We need help with the cost of our uniforms and other team related expenses such as traveling to tournaments. This donation will also benefit your business with exposure in our community. The following list are the various forms of recognition we can offer:

- Your logo on our player jersey or practice jerseys
- Your logo on banner displayed at our Thanksgiving Tournament hosted in Boise
- Recognition on our social media

Please consider this opportunity, as we are greatly looking forward to this upcoming season and would appreciate all of your support. Please feel free to contact us to set

up a meeting if you wish to learn more about our program. If you are unable to take part in this specific sponsorship deal, but would like to help in other ways, we are eager to work with you.

Please contact our Head Coach, Steve Klein by phone at (480) 227-5703 or by email at mrcoachklein13@gmail.com or boisepremierhockey@gmail.com

Best Regards,

Boise Premier U18 Hockey